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      THE NEXT MENU is Week 3 
See the Parents section of the school website for full details of the menu. 

EXCELLENT ATTENDANCE IS VITAL TO YOUR 
CHILD’S SUCCESS IN SCHOOL 

The first few months of school has come and gone and this term’s attendance and punctuality is 
being monitored. This is done every month by Mr. Dumbell and every half-term by the Governors to 
ensure that children are given the best opportunity of being able to learn and achieve their best - by 

being in school regularly.  

This expectation is something that we all need to follow in the world of work and  
is a very good habit to get into from an early age. That is why it is very important. 

Children, who have poor attendance, do not do well at school and persistent absence is  
a bad habit we do not want to encourage children to get into.  

How Does School Attendance Affect a 
 Child’s Learning?
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SEND IN YOUR CHILDREN’S UNIVERSITY  PASSPORTS 

Please send in your Children’s University passports  
by Friday 24th November so that last term’s credits for clubs  

and events outside school can be updated onto our system. 

Further information about Children’s University is in the Parents section  
of the school’s website. 

Southport Crafts, Arts and 
Preloved Items

YULETIDE FAYRE
Sunday 19th November 11.00am - 2.00pm

Crossens Community Centre, The Old 
Library, Rufford Road, Crossens

Beautiful uniques handcrafted gifts, 
preloved items and refreshments
Limited stalls still available from:

cregan192@yahoo.com

YEAR 5 MINI POLICE KEEPING ROADS 
SAFE FROM SPEEDING MOTORISTS 

A group of our Year 5 Mini Police were very busy 
recently supporting Merseyside Police to take part 
in the NSPCC National Speed Campaign week of 
action in Ainsdale.  

Their role was to raise awareness in the community 
about the dangers of speeding and to assist the 
police teaching those drivers, who were stopped for 
speeding or dangerous driving. During this amazing 
opportunity, our Mini Police got to use a wide 
variety of police equipment and see first hand how 
the police monitor traffic and stop vehicles that 
were speeding.  

They even got to talk to the drivers who were stopped, as an alternative to a fine and penalty points 
being put on their licence. All the Mini Police agreed it was a memorable occasion. Many thanks to 
Merseyside Police for making the event such a great day.

FAMILY PHOTOGRAPHS 
 ORDER DEADLINE 

The deadline to order school photographs is  
Wednesday 22nd  November. 

Any orders after that date  will incur  
delivery charges as they will NOT be  

delivered to school. 

    

CHRISTMAS DINNER FINAL REMINDER 
DON’T LET YOUR CHILD MISS OUT! 

School Christmas dinner will be taking place on: Tuesday 20th December  

No more orders will be accepted after Monday 20th November.
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